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Here’s a bright idea! 
Lower your bill with LEDs
Philips LED 4-packs for as low as $7.97
Darker days are here with the end of daylight saving 
time. From the front porch to living room lamps, switch 
to LEDs to brighten up all of your living spaces. 

Get a 4-pack of Philips Warm Glow LEDs for just 
$7.97—a $16.97 value! Find this and other great deals 
on Philips lighting at select Home Depot stores: 

•	 Warm Glow reflector LED for $4.22

•	 2-pack retrofit kit for $17.97  

Pick up these energy-saving LEDs for your home 
today. But hurry—offer ends on Dec. 4!

Discount taken at the register. Other qualifications and restrictions may apply.

The latest news on what’s powering our neighborhoods

Visit pse.com/savenow for 
a list of participating stores. 

http://pse.com
https://www.facebook.com/pugetsoundenergy
https://twitter.com/psetalk
https://www.flickr.com/photos/pugetsoundenergy/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/pugetsoundenergy
https://instagram.com/pugetsoundenergy/?hl=en
https://vine.co/pugetsoundenergy
https://www.youtube.com/PugetSoundEnergy
http://pse.com/savenow


Keep tabs on the temp

Smart thermostats are the latest technology to help you manage your home heating energy 
consumption. Programmable and easy to use, a smart thermostat will adjust to your 
schedule and lets you remotely control your home’s heating, even when you’re away.

In addition to Nest and Honeywell, we now offer rebates on smart thermostats from Ecobee, 
Trane and American Standard. They're all eligible for the same $75 rebate from PSE. 

pse.com/thermostat

Gift of warmth

During the holiday season, consider donating to The 
Salvation Army Warm Home Fund, which provides 
short-term, emergency bill payment assistance 
to PSE customers facing financial difficulties. To 
donate to the Warm Home Fund, include a little 
extra in your next PSE bill payment and specify 
the donation amount. Thank you for caring.
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Copies of information on rules, rates, power supply fuel mix, regulations, customer rights and 
responsibilities, as well as an annual report, are available by calling 1-888-225-5773 and at pse.com.

Look for our safety message in your local theater

We’re advertising an important safety message in your local movie theater. A gas line may have 
inadvertently been installed in the sewer or septic line exiting your home. Called a “cross bore,” this can 
be a hazard if the sewer is blocked and a cutting tool is used to clear the blockage. The tool could break 
the gas line, allowing gas to enter your home.

If you experience a blocked sewer or septic line outside the walls of your home, call us at  
1-888-225-5773 an hour before attempting to clear the line. At no cost, we will immediately dispatch a 
technician to meet you or your plumber to locate the lines and ensure the sewer is safe to clear.

pse.com/sewersafety

We’re sponsoring this safety ad in movie theaters. 
See it at pse.com/moviead_1.

Natural gas bills at 2004 levels

New natural gas rates, effective Nov. 1, 
add 15 cents to the average monthly 
residential bill, bringing it to $71.61, 
the same level as in 2004. New rates 
reflect changes in the price of natural 
gas supplies, and recover the costs of 
replacing aging pipelines to improve safety. 
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